Date: Jan 17, 2018 3:53 PM
Subject:

To: <mayor@burnaby.ca>
Cc:

In August of 2017 | sent an email to this address again for a traffic light at Caribou Rd. and Caribou drive.
| stated that it was very dangerous for both pedestrians and drivers and asked would it take a fatality for
this to happen. Well to my horror this has happened! A 15 year old girl has been killed in the crosswalk!!
I'm am SO ANGRY that this has happened we at Caribou Heights Co-op have been begging for a light for
our safety but it has fallen on deaf ears! They said that they were putting a speed indicator on the road, |
knew what a joke this was as no one pays attention to this! Now there is a dead child .You need to take
action and and take a closer look at this problem. In the last 17 years | have lived here the traffic has
increased at least 100-500 fold! The saying here is running the gauntlet or playing Russian roulette
Everytime we leave our complex! Again something needs to be done before someone else does! Will it
take getting the media involved or another fatality? | am disgusted that Burnaby has ignored or done
very little to rectify this problem! Do our lives mean that little to our city?

From: Ker Brurmi

Date: Jul 12, 2017 8:51 AM
Subject:

To: <mayor@burnaby.ca>
Cc:

For many years our co-op has been asking for a traffic light on Cariboo drive and Cariboo Rd to no avail.
They did put in a crosswalk in front of the Salvation Army church ( which no one pays attention to and a
pedestrian was seriously injured) but most people try to cross at the corner as it is closer for them.
There is constantly serious accidents on this corner although no fatalities! Is that what it has to take? |
am so tired of waiting 5-10 minutes to turn left on Cariboo. | feel I'm playing Russian roulette on a daily
basis and wondering when my luck is up! The traffic since the tolling of the Port Mann bridge has
increased enormously as everyone is using Cariboo as a way to get to the Patullo bridge. The cars go up
and down at a high rate of speed and even when moving slowly, won't let cars merge into the flow of
traffic! They have a traffic light on Halston court and Government St, with more residents, but with the
danger of crossing this busy street does our community mean less or again is the city waiting for a
fatality? Everyone | have talked to, fire ,police,mail delivery, city of Burnaby workers, ambulance,
garbage and recycling pick-up, have voiced their concerns about this. Between the hours of 3-7 most
people won't even attempt to leave and go anywhere as it is almost impossible to get off our street! This
traffic light will also reduce the speed of traffic and make this road safer for everyone! Please consider
this request as the lives of Burnaby citizens is at stake.





